
 
T R I N I T Y  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H  

SUNDAY 6T H  JANUARY 2019  

Trinity Office…………………………………………… Tel: 028 9260 5335 (10am - 1pm) 

  Dates for your diary:  

Fri 11th Jan at 8.00pm   Trinities Ladies Meeting  
Speaker is Phyllis Arnold on Some Party in Heaven 

 

Fri 25th Jan at 7.00pm  Annual Table Quiz & Supper 
Sat 16th Feb    Next Car Boot Sale (None during Dec & Jan) 
Sun 17th Feb at 10.00am  World Mission Service 
Sun 17th Feb at 7.00pm  District World Mission Rally  

in Regent Street, Newtownards 
Sun 24th Feb at 10.00am  yPod Service 
Tues 12th Mar 2.00-4.30pm Down District Prayer Day (see David for details) 
Sun 17th March at 7.00pm  Celebration of the Down District 
Sun 2nd June   Surf Project Church Family Day 

Announcements for inclusion in Trinity Times should be forwarded to the 
email address below. 

Please send these through by Wednesday evening to: 
 announcements@trinitylisburn.com 

Trinity Times can be downloaded from our website where you can also 

find lots of other information www.trinitylisburn.com 

Minister Rev David Turtle…………… Tel: 028 9262 1282    

         Mob: 07808 909192 

             Email: david@trinitylisburn.com 
Society Stewards:  

John Moore  07962 028659 jules.moore@talk21.com  
Nigel Fowler  07593 796095 nigelfowler028@gmail.com 

We warmly welcome you to our service today.  
  
 

If you are new to Trinity we’re delighted you’re here and would encourage you 
to take a moment to introduce yourself to someone sitting close to you and to 
David our minister. 
 

Crèche facilities (6mths to 3yrs old) are available from the start of the service 
(to the far right as you leave this hall). 
 
Primary school age children leave the service to go to our children’s program 

‘Trinity Zone’ when announced.  
yPod will resume next Sunday so any post-primary age young people will stay 
with us in the service today. 
 
 

www.tr in i ty l i sburn.com  

Edgehill Theological College invites applications for the post of 

Operations Administrator 
This full-time, permanent post will be based at Edgehill House, 9 Lennoxvale, Belfast, 

BT95BY. The salary range is £21,074 - £23,111 per annum. 
Details of the role and application process can be obtained by emailing 

office@edgehillcollege.org. 
Closing date for applications: 12.00 noon on Thursday 24th January 2019 

This morning… 
 

Praise:   

H&P 378  Be Thou my vision 

TP 109  Jesus, all for Jesus 
H&P 649  Come, let us use the grace divine 
TP 124  King of kings, Majesty 
TP 120  Jesus, we enthrone You 

 
Bible reading:  
Jeremiah 31:31-34 
Romans 12:1-5 (The Message)  

 

Prayer Ministry is available after the service 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MON 7TH –  SUN 13TH  JAN  

MONDAY 7TH 10.30am Seniors Stretch and Tone 

TUESDAY 8TH  6.30-9.00pm 
6.30-7.30pm 
7.00-8.30pm 
7.30-9.00pm 
7.00pm 

GB Sections 
GB Starlings & Explorers 
GB Juniors 
GB Seniors & Brigaders 
Prayer Time 

WEDNESDAY 9TH  10.30am Craft Club 

THURSDAY 10TH 10am-12pm 

6.30-9.00pm 

6.30-7.30pm 

6.30-8.00pm 

7.30-9.00pm 

Trinity Toddlers 

BB Sections 

BB Anchor Boys 

BB Junior Section 

BB Company Section 

FRIDAY 11TH 10am-12pm 

 

Open Door 

Tea, Coffee, Food & Chat 

SUNDAY 13TH 10.00am 

 

6.30pm 

6.30-7.30pm 

6.30-8.30pm 

Morning Worship 

Led by David Turtle & Brian Anderson 

2nd Sunday (see box below) 

The Hub (for P6-Year 9) 

Connected (for Year 10 upwards) 

ITEMS URGENTLY REQUIRED 

• Tinned Tomatoes    

• Diluted Juice (1Litre) 

• Tinned Potatoes 

• UHT Milk (1Litre) 

• Pasta Sauce 

• Tinned Custard 

• Sugar 

ANNUAL TABLE QUIZ & SUPPER 

Our Annual Table Quiz & Supper will be held on  
Friday 25th January 2019 at 7.00 pm 

Join us for an evening’s fun and bring along your relatives, friends or 
neighbours and make up your own table 

Ticket price (including supper) – Adults £5, Under 12’s Free & Seniors £3 
Tickets now on sale so watch out for Wilma & Trevor in the Foyer after the 

service on 30th December, 6th, 13th and 20th January 
 

F.W.O. Envelopes 2019 
Freewill Offering Envelopes for next year are now available in the foyer. 

Please check your envelope reference number (printed at the bottom of each 
envelope) and use it to find and collect your new 2019 box of envelopes. 

If at present you do not F.W.O. envelopes to assist you in your regular giving to 
God's work in Trinity, and would like a set, please contact either Joanne Coulter 

or David Twyble. 
Thank you for your generous support. 

 

BENEVOLENT FUND 
Each Sunday which we share the Lord’s Supper together in Trinity, you will see a box on 

a table in the foyer marked ‘Benevolent Fund’ as you leave. 
Some of you may wonder what this is for. 

Each Methodist church has a benevolent fund. 
Any money donated to this fund is used to respond to situations of need with individuals 

and/or families in our own congregation or our local community. 
100% of all donations go directly to support those in need, and there are no deductions 

from the fund for other purposes. 
We encourage you to support this with your gifts each month after Holy Communion. 

Methodist Newsletter 
Subscriptions are now due for those who receive the Methodist Newsletter. 

If you do not already receive this magazine, the Methodist Newsletter provides 
an information channel to all Methodists throughout the length and breadth of 

Ireland.  
Price is £12.50 for the 11 issues per year. 

Please see Willie Dougherty if you would like to subscribe 

 

 
 

 

2nd Sunday is a new monthly time for adults to gather for a relaxed time of 
fellowship, worship & Bible study. 

It will happen on the evening of the 2nd Sunday of each month. 
From 6.30-7.30pm we will have a cup of tea/coffee; a time to chat together, 

and short time of worship in song. 
From 7.30-8.30pm we move into a time of Bible Study. 

Over the next few months we will be following ‘The 
Prayer Course’ from 24/7 Prayer in this section. 

Everyone is welcome, and you can come and go at 
any stage 

Flower Rota 
There is a new blank flower rota in the foyer. Please write your name in the slot 

of your choice if you can supply flowers for the Sunday service. 
Speak to Olive Dougherty with any questions. 

 


